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Dear Brethren’s in Christ,

Christian greetings!

We are hoping and pray that all you are always safe and in good health,

We are thankful to the Lord because of your partnership in the ministry and for your faithfulness it is a great
encouragement for us, we always include you in our prayer always.

Before the pandemic we doing our campus ministry some student got saved and we give them the Bibles

It’s a great opportunity that we have favor, the principal allowed us to minister in the Public School and we are able to
share them the Gospel and lead them to Christ, before the lock down we continue our bible studies to the students and
some of them are started to attend the Church and we stablish another Bible studies but because of the lockdown effect
of this Pandemic our church services was temporarily cancelled, Nine Sundays that our Church members didn’t able to
come and worship with us but | and my family still continue worshipping and Doing our service every Sunday we cannot
do also our own live streaming because we do not have good connections and good gadget to use. 5 Sundays now that
fifty percent of our members are attending our worship services but majority of our young peoples and 3 senior citizen
and our Sunday school kids are still not allowed to attend because of the lockdown. We still have attendants limit and
observing social distancing, the mayor still not allowing us to do our church activities but we decided not to obey them
we decided to obey God and completely trusting Him.




During the lock down our members are in great need they cannot go out for work and earn
money to sustain their basic needs, but thank God we are able to help them in a little way.




Pictures of Our Children centers before lockdown... this morning even though there is lockdown we visited our members and do our bi-
ble studies and we are able to win souls and teach to our children centers. God is still good and faithful to us and protecting us from harm
and sicknesses. We are continue serving God and keep looking for his blessed coming! While we are waiting for the Lord’s return we are
continue do for His ministry. We are asking you all to continue pray for us, as we are praying for you all! And asking you to continue
help us financially .Thank you so much TO ALL OF YOU MAY THE LORD WILL CONTINUE TO TAKE OF YOU!! AND BLESS

YOU AND ALWAYS BE SAFE!

YOUNG PEOPLES MINISRTY,
GIVING THEM ALSO BIBLES,
SOUL WINNING PROGRAM
AND ESTABLISHING BIBLE
STUDIES




